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In 2012, CAP revisited the Academic Load Policy (attached) but was 
silent on intersessions and mini sessions (Winter J Term & Maymester).  
The following statement regarding summer was attached to the Academic 
Load Policy in the Undergraduate Bulletin to address summer:

"Students may take a maximum of four course units during the regular 
summer session, with no more than two units in a single session. 
Additional credit may be earned for work taken during the pre-session, 
provided that this does not overlap with the regular summer session."

My recommendation would be to add the above statement to the current 
academic load policy to make the on-line manual and the bulletin 
consistent.  In addition, CAP should specifically address the 
mini-session, J term and Maymester (note the term pre-session above).  
When we developed the new academic calendars J term and Maymester were 
developed to be consistent as to length and class meeting patterns, thus 
load policies should be consistent for these sessions.

Presently the Winter Session Web page says a student may register for 
one course during the session.  To formalize this I recommend that 
academic load for both mini sessions be set at 1 Course Unit (four 
credits).  This would include TCNJ students taking courses at other 
institutions and attempting to transfer them back to the college during 
these terms.  As with the load policy any exception to this load 
requirement would require Dean's approval.


